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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Danielle Burt 
Phone: 202.373.6000 
Fax: 202.373.6001 

February 2, 2009 

VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY AND EMAIL 

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504 
records@wutc.wa.gov 
 
Re: NOTICE OF NON-CONSUMMATION 
 Docket Nos. UT-081760, UT-081761 and UT-081762 - Notification of the 

Transfer of Control of First Communications, LLC, Xtension Services, Inc., 
and Globalcom, Inc. to Renaissance Acquisition Corp. 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

First Communications, LLC (“FCL”), Xtension Services, Inc. (“Xtension”), Globalcom, 
Inc. (“Globalcom”) and Renaissance Acquisition Corp. (“RAC”) filed a letter on 
September 25, 2008 to notify the Commission about a transfer control of FCL, Xtension 
and Globalcom to RAC.  On behalf of the FCL, Xtension, Globalcom and RAC, we 
hereby notify the Commission that they have determined not to proceed with the 
proposed transaction. 

An original and one (1) copy of this letter are enclosed for filing.  This letter is also being 
filed via email.  Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of this filing and return it in 
the self-addressed, postage paid envelope provided.  Should you have any questions 
concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact Danielle Burt at (202) 373-6039. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean L. Kiddoo 
Danielle Burt 
 
 
 


